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HOME LEARNING 
 

Thank you for the wonderful maps that 
have come into school already. If you 

haven’t managed to map your journey to 
school yet, you have another week! Can 

you draw a simple map of a familiar 
journey? It could be your route to school, 
to the park or to a friend’s house. Think 

about the places you pass on your way and 
include everything you can remember on 

your map. We look forward to sharing 
these in school/on Tapestry next week.  

 

Reception children: please continue to 
watch your sound videos read/ your 
words/books as much as you can with 
your grownups at home.  

We recommend at least three times in 
the week to help develop fluency.  

 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
 
We had so much fun on our whole school trip this week, the children were 
an absolute delight and we received lots of compliments from members of 
the public about their impeccable behaviour. In school we have been 
comparing the features of a riverside town with our seaside town of 
Paignton and exploring the features of Dartmouth and Kingswear that we 
saw on our trip.  
 
We have continued exploring our book 
‘Martha Maps it Out’ by Leigh Hodgkinson. 
We thought about the different ways that 
Martha maps things she has seen and 
mapped our journey to Dartmouth on our 
whole school trip. 
 
In Maths this week nursery children have been singing 5 Little Ducks and 
thinking about 1 less. Reception children have had the challenge of odd and 
even numbers! We have been learning about what odd and even numbers 
are and finding the patterns to help us.  
 
In RE we have continued to think about the creation story. The children 
have enjoyed sequencing the story and sharing their thoughts about our 
wonderful world.  
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
 
Mrs Edwards and Miss Grant 

   

Our Vision & Values 
It was wonderful to share our 
whole school trip with all our 

classes and staff.   
  

Live in harmony with one another 

Romans 12:16     

 

Star of the 

Week 
 

This week we celebrate 
Elberry Cove! 

Little Bear was so proud of the children and their 
wonderful behaviour on our trip he couldn’t 

choose just one child. Well done to you all for 
exemplifying our school values so beautifully.  

  

 


